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          Church Office: 724-865-2325 
Interim Pastor: Margarethe Galbraith=Cordes – Pastoral needs  724-622-7123 

Pastor Margarethe Galbraith -Cordes - Interim Minister                     

______________________________________________ 

Want to contribute to the Newsletter 
Call: 412-614-9597 or 

Email: clindey@yahoo.com 

    

Church  website: 

www.emmanuellcprospec

tpa.org   

FACEBOOK:  

facebook.com/Emmanuel-

LC-Prospect 
 

       Church Council  
Council President    Teddy Davis. 

Vice President:       Betsy Forrester 

Jenn Taylor…………….. 

Gordon Phetteplace………………. 

Barry Nelson……….. 

Diane Pritts….….……….724-865-9548 

Jack Rinker…………………. 

Kalene Ireland….……....724-234-2796 

Lisa Sten……………………724-865-2527 

Happy Birthday in  March 
13  Tyler Pritts                           

24  Marlin Sarvey     

Happy Birthday in  April 
4 Michael Beaumont 

4 Kyle Guenther 

6 Linda Pilosi 

7 Gordon Phetteplace 

7 Diane Pritts 

24 Erika Guenther                     

Happy Birthday in  May 
4 Gus Guenther  

14 Derreck Von Dietrich 

 22 Gigi Kovac 

 22 Betsy Forrester  

25 Louise Phetteplace  

28 Isaac Guenther  

May Anniversaries  
25 Mike and Rita Beaumont 

 31 Mike and Shirley Ackelson 

Happy Birthday in  June                                               

4 Beth Dalmagro                                  

11 BJ Campbell  

17 Terry Dillman                              

23 Hannah Taylor                                                   

30 Marylou Hines 

June Anniversaries  
2 Bruce and Lisa Sten                   

 21 Amanda and Adam 

Schmidhamer 

23 Louise and Gordon Phetteplace           

28 Dan and Terry Dillman 

   

Working on a plan to 

         RETURN TO  

      LIVE WORSHIP 

 The Emmanuel Worship and 

Music Committee along with 

Church Council has started the 

conversation and planning for a 

return to live worship services 

at Emmanuel. There are many 

details to be considered in 

order to have a safe return to 

meeting in the church building. 

The meetings will be guided by 

the ELCA  suggestions as well as 

those put forth by the CDC 

(Centers for Disease Control) 

and the State of Pennsylvania. 

Worship services will likely be a 

little different from what is 

traditional as we maneuver 

through the various guidelines 

and precautionary measures. 

Our goal as a worship 

community is to be together. 

We have been and continue to 

be  together in spirit as we 

persevere and look forward to 

our future together.  

    Happening at Emmanuel              

• Birthdays 

• Facebook Live Service  

• Planning stages for 

return to Worship 

Services in the church 

building. 
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